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POLICY BULLETIN NO. 502 

 
SUBJECT: 

 

Double Throw Switch Program 

 

OBJECTIVE: 

 

To increase the safety to the line workers and members. 

 

POLICY: 

 

A. LYREC agrees to rebate up to and not exceeding $200.00 for the purpose of installing a double throw 

switch on a residential member’s service. 

B. The member is responsible for the transportation, installation and maintenance of the equipment. 

C. The cooperative retains the right to specify the brand, size, and manufacturer of its choice. 

 

RESPONSIBILITY: 

 

Member Services Manager 

 


